
 

 

           15 Sep 2022 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

Given the re-emerging CHP focus on COVID Close Contacts and the resulting class closures that have happened at 
other ESF schools, plans for the use of an external lunch provider at KJS have been put on hold for the time being. 

I understand that this will not come as positive news for some families, however my top priorities are the 
safety of your children and doing everything possible to preserve in-person learning.  

Once the situation changes then we will look to reinstate an external lunch provider at KJS. 

Thank you for your support and patience. 

  

Kind regards, 

Acting Principal - Dr. Jamie Schmitz 

 


